
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sherwood Primary School 

BASE NEWSLETTER         April 2024 

 

Before and After School Enrichment  

Dear parents,  

This Summer term our topics will be, ‘Down on the 

Farm’ based on the story, ‘Farmyard Hullabaloo’ & 

‘BASE Farm shop.’  

The children will enjoy the story of the farm animals 

noisy, rhyming animal romp and creating characters 

from the story. Our role play area will be a Farm Shop 

which is always popular. We will also be going on bug 

hunts and drawing bugs for our display. The children 

will explore habitat and life cycles of Minibeasts. 

The children will also be experiencing and enjoying 

the great outdoors with the implementation of our 

own BASE Forest School. We will not be venturing off 

site but taking advantage of our wonderful field and 

the natural env ironment Sherwood has to offer. We 

will give the children the opportunity to achieve and 

develop confidence through planned activ ities and 

spontaneity. 

Baking has also become a popular and enjoyable 

activ ity with the children too. The children’s artwork 

will be celebrated in BASE through displays which will 

be on the website for you to enjoy. 

 

 

A fun packed term ahead. 

Thank you,  

The BASE team. 

 

 

BASE MOBILE: 07526675239 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: base@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

OUR NEW WEBSITE 

Our newsletters will now be 

available on  

our new school website.  

 

 

 

Our theme this half 

term is: 

‘Farmyard Hullabaloo’ 

 

 


